
From: Lisa Smith  
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2016 12:30 PM 
To: Salih, Mo Mohamed 
Subject: Noise Bylaw Officers - Proposal  
 
Good afternoon Mo, on behalf of the London Property Management Association, we wanted to reach 
out to you regarding your proposal to hire noise bylaw officers to deal with noise complaints.  We want 
to extend our full support with this proposal and should you need any assistance from our association 
and its members please feel free to contact me and we can sit down to discuss.  Thank you  
 
Lisa Smith, Property Manager  
Sterling Karamar Property Management 
101-580 Waterloo St. | London, ON | N6B 2P9 
 
 


